Instant Steel Pty Ltd
13 Granuaille Crescent
Bangalow NSW 2479

23" July 2018
The General Manager
Byron Shire Council
PO Box 219
Mullumbimby NSW 2482

Attention: Deanna Savage
Re: Proposed renaming of part of Granuaille Crescent, Bangalow.

Dear Deanna,

As owner of a few lots along Granuaille Crescent | thank you for informing me of your
intention to rename the northern part of Granuaille Crescent.

Firstly, | believe this is a brilliant idea and will save me many hours as an unpaid director,
getting out on the road and explaining to drivers wherel, 1A or 1B Granuaille Crescent is.

Secondly, let me endorse the name Pioneer Crescent, as it is a very fitting name for that part
of the road.

Thirdly, | would hope that council staff ensure that the numbering starts in the accepted way
of starting at the town (Bangalow) end. This Saturday gone, an irate furniture removalist
van driver asked me where number 9 Granuaille Crescent was. He informed me that | was 13
and 9 should be on the ‘town’ side, being closer toward town. Yes, he is correct.

Fourthly, can we start the wheels turning for the renaming and renumbering of the southern
end of Granuaille Crescent? On two occasions in the past year we have had the need to call
an ambulance to our residence. On both occasions the ambulance drivers could not find us
and we had to send an adult onto Granuaille Road with a torch to wave down and redirect
them to our property.

Again it was only last week that we needed an ambulance, but knowing the delays that could
result in the backward numbering we decided to transport the passenger to Byron Hospital
by car. | will put my submission forward under separate cover.

Yours faithfully

Max Campbell
Director — Instant Steel Pty Ltd

Sent to :- submissions@byron.nsw.gov.au




